MANAGING DIRECTOR & CEO'S OFFICE



Our Ref: KGN/COMMS/ID/260923

September 26, 2023

Fenyu (Grace), Zeng, Ph.D professor Director, International Exchange and Co-operation Office Shanghai University of Electric Power 1851 Huchenghuan Road, Pudang District Shanghai, China 201306 CHINA

Dear Madam

REQUEST FOR A PROPOSAL OF SHANGHAI UNIVERSITY OF ELECTRIC POWER TO VISIT KENYA ELECTRICITY GENERATING COMPANY PLC.

Reference is made to the above captioned matter and your letter dated September 13, 2023.

We welcome the proposal of hosting a delegation from Shanghai University of Electric Power visiting the Company from 20th to 23rd November 2023. Our contact person for this initiative is Mr. David Muthike, General Manager, Commercial Services (Email: dmuthike@kengen.co.ke) who will facilitate the session.

We look forward to engaging interactions.

the teacher

Yours Sincerely

FCS AUSTIN OUKO

FOR: MANAGING DIRECTOR & CEO